
Subject: Rescheduling Our Charity Event for Enhanced 

Safety 

Dear Community Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. In light of recent developments and with the safety of our 

participants as our top priority, we have made the decision to reschedule our upcoming charity 

event originally set for [Original Date]. 

Our new date will be [New Date]. We believe this additional time will allow us to implement 

enhanced safety measures to ensure a secure and enjoyable experience for everyone attending. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. We look forward to gathering together for a great 

cause and appreciate your continued commitment to our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


